
APPENDIX: D 
 

AGENDA ITEM NO. 9  
 

NEWTON ABBOT TOWN COUNCIL – COUNCIL MEETING – 
05/06/2024 

 
 
Queen Street, Newton Abbot 
 
The Town Council has received the following via Councillor Philip Bullivant, Chair of the 
Newton Abbot & Kingsteignton Garden Community Board:- 
 
Teignbridge DC has received a grant in the sum of £25,000 that is available to provide 
support to businesses affected by the improvements to Queen Street through a series 
of business support events on the completion of the project. 
 
Teignbridge has suggested that the Town Council has the experience and is best placed 
to manage these events and has asked that the Town Council puts forward plans to 
deliver such activities. 
 
The Town Council is therefore requested to approve the proposal and liaise with TDC to 
control and deliver appropriate events. 
 


